
 

Summercourt Academy 

Head of School: Miss L Savage 

 

T: 01726 860551 

E: hello@summercourtacademy.org  W: www.summercourtacademy.org      

Summercourt Academy, School Road, Summercourt, Newquay, Cornwall TR8 5EA  
 

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

Friday 11th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The pupils have had a brilliant week of learning linked to their project inquiry 

questions along with learning based on being safe online and thinking about 

children's mental health. Everyone looked amazing in their 'dress to express' outfits 

today and they have enjoyed sharing their reasons behind their outfit choices. 

 

Please visit our social media sites for more information on the learning completed this 

week. 

 

Spring after school clubs - Cancelled until further notice 

Wednesday - All teachers booster groups (Invite only) to continue.  

 

Important Dates: (Cornish Pirates and Forest School sessions postponed 

until further notice due to COVID guidance measures) 

6.1.22 - Cornish Pirates teaching rugby to Class 3 and Class 4 every Thursday for a 1- 

hour session. (Class 3 and 4 pupils will need tracksuit bottoms in their PE kits for these 

sessions please). Final session 10.2.22 

17.1.22 – To resume on 14.02.22: Cornwall Music Hub teaching Class 3 and Class 4 

how to play the Ukulele. (No action required for parents) 

19.1.22 - Class 3 Forest School session. Pupils need a change of clothes, a waterproof 

coat, and wellies each Wednesday. 

03.03.22 - World Book Day - pupils are welcome to wear an outfit to represent their 

favourite book character or author on this day. 

 

**Unfortunately we have made the difficult decision to postpone the Summercourt 

discos due to the continuation of Summercourt being in outbreak mode. We will 

endeavour to reschedule the disco events for after half term.** 

 

Menu Change W/C 14.02.22 

Instead of the curry options, next Thursday's meal options will be: 

Fish and chips 

Cheesy Bean Wrap 

Oat Cookie 

 

New Menu After Half Term 

Please find attached the new menu which will commence after February half term. 

mailto:hello@summercourtacademy.org
http://www.summercourtacademy.org/


 

Summercourt Academy 

Head of School: Miss L Savage 

 

T: 01726 860551 

E: hello@summercourtacademy.org  W: www.summercourtacademy.org      

Summercourt Academy, School Road, Summercourt, Newquay, Cornwall TR8 5EA  
 

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

Please note: we will be on Week 3 when we return from half term (see dates at top 

of each menu). The menu will also be available on the school website in the 

Parents/School Dinners section. 

 

The new menu we have received from Aspens does not include sandwiches; instead 

there will be the option of Hot Tomato (or plain) Pasta with a choice of toppings 

each day, as well as jacket potatoes as normal.  We will be trialling this for the first 

three weeks after half term. 

 

 

INSET Dates 2021/2022 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 

School closed on Friday 27th May 

 

Please contact the school office on hello@summercourtacademy.org if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt  
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